
Lakehead Dart League 
Annual General Meeting 

September 4, 2019 
 

Executive:  all present 
Members Present: 35 
 
Treasurer Report: 
Andrea Clavet presented the report for 2018-2019 League season. 
Balance as of September 4, 2019 is $799.42. 
 
Moved by Bill Mellville, 2nd by Mark Zawadski, carried. 
 
President Report: (Phil Doucette) 
The positions of President and Statistician will be voted on at the end of the 2019-2020 season. 
 
The League would like to welcome a new sponsor venue.  The Moose and Goose will now be 
the new home of the Buckeyes. 
 
Teams are reminded that weekly scores are to be reported by both teams by 8pm Thursday.  
Failure to do so will result in a score of 0. 
 
Proposed playoff dates are April 18, 2020 at the Moose Lodge.  Banquet would be May 9, 2020 
at the Airlane Hotel with Plan B returning as entertainment. 
 
There are some health issues regarding the use of halo or LED lights.  If and when the issue 
arises, the League expects that it is dealt with in a respectful and sportsmanlike manner.  
Venues affected are Branch 5, The Bar and the Adanac. 
 
Due to a complaint raised last season, players are reminded that when you are playing darts 
you are representing the Lakehead Dart League.  You are reminded to respect the venue you 
are at as well as the opposing players and patrons of that venue. 
 
Old Business: 
It has been suggested that the League have one division that will not participate in relegation or 
promotion.  Teams are asked to discuss this and bring their views to the Captain’s Meeting to 
be voted on.  In order to pass, at least 8 teams must be in agreeance. 
 
Last season the A division changed to 12 games weekly and then 13 for the playoffs.  There will 
be a vote at the Captain’s Meeting on whether or not to keep this status quo. 
 
 
 



New Business: 
Bill Mellville has suggested that we go back to the old scoring system where you would get 1 
point per game won.  For example, if your final score was 5-4 each team would get 5 and 4 
points respectively. 
 
Adjournment 
Moved by Karen Oshust, 2nd by Dave Kuznak, carried. 


